
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Monday 15th April 2023 

Dear parent/carer, 

Bikeability Training 

I am pleased to confirm that your child has secured a place on the Bikeability course which will run from 

Tuesday 6th June – Friday 9th June.  The children will be split into smaller groups by the insturctors and 

will have a timetabled session during each day where they will do their training. The children will initially 

be riding in the school playground and then move onto the roads by the end of the week. 

Please ensure that you bring your child’s bike and helmet into school on Tuesday 6th June by 9am.  Please 

support your child to bring their bike into the school and into the gym through the playground.  The 

instructors will want to carryout health and safety checks on the bikes before they begin lessons. 

If you indicated on the form that your child does not have a bike, a bike and helmet will be allocated to 

them by the local authority to use during the training. 

You will also need to ensure that you make arrangements for your child’s bike to be taken home on Friday 

9th June at the end of the school day. 

Do remember that your child should wear comfortable clothing that is not too loose.  They can also wear 

trainers instead of their school shoes to school during the week of their training. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


